
Governors Corner May 2023 

Well done to all our year 6 children. They have shown incredible resilience throughout SATS week, and I 

am PROUD to have been able to see this during my visits. 

Welcome to Sophie Matthews, our new parent governor. Shes off to a flying start! We still have one 

parent governor vacancy on our board, please feel free to apply. 

Thank you to the PTFA chair, for meeting with me and allowing me to see the amazing work she and her 

team are doing. We are all PROUD of their achievements. 

Candice Yeoman 

Chair of Governors 

 

Chase View Governors Board 

Candice Yeomans – Chair 

Bex Kirby – Vice Chair 

Mr Minott – Headteacher  

Mrs Dixey – Deputy Headteacher 

Stephanie Silvester – Governor 

Julia Chrishop –Governor 

Gareth Paddock – Governor 

Sophie Matthews – Governor 

Jess Douton – Staff Governor 

One Parent Governor vacancy 

 

Our vision: 

We believe in developing pupils' love of learning and appreciation of nature so they can leave Chase 

View equipped to be lifelong learners. 

 

We prvovide a broad and balanced curriculum, with reading at the heart. We are creating the next 

generation of authors through our phonics and writing programmes. Numeracy isn't just about  math's 

here! Our forest school, animals and location to Cannock Chase encourage pupils to develop their self-

esteem and love of nature so they have experiences and the confidence to use their individual talents, 

skills and knowledge effectively. 

 



Dedicated teachers encourage dedicated learners. We have enthusiastic and emphatic teachers that 

provide a happy, stimulating environment that encourages each child to reach their full potential and 

strive for excellence in all areas of school life. 

 

We value the partnership which exists between school, parents and community and the part it plays in 

realising this vision. 

 

Our motto underpins our vision: 

Chase your dreams, view your possibilities! 

We are PROUD 

 

 

 

 


